Seatac Shuttle, LLC  PO Box 2895  Oak Harbor, WA   98277
Transmittal Letter

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director                                                     April 22, 2013
WUTC
1300 S. Evergreen Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504               Via WEB portal

Re:  Discontinuance of Service from Whidbey Island to Bellingham International Airport

Director King:

Following is a request for Discontinuance of Service from Whidbey Island to Bellingham International Airport.

Sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Michael Lauver
John Solin
Seatac Shuttle, LLC
john@seatacshuttle.com
mike@seatacshuttle.com
360-679-4003

